
NON-Lobsterfest 2020

Because of cancellation due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Rotary Club of Saskatoon Meewasin
invites you to NOT attend Lobsterfest on May 23, 2020

LOBSTERS, ENTERTAINMENT &
DELECTABLE, HOMEMADE DESSERTS
WILL NOT BE PROVIDED
(the lobsters are absolutely thrilled
about this!)

By NOT dining at NON-LOBSTERFEST
and giving a donation of $50, you can
help our club to continue supporting
these community programs:

Youth Adventure in Technology 
Youth Adventure in Citizenship
Rotary Youth Leadership Award Camp
Rotary Youth Exchange 
St. John Ambulance Therapy Dog Program
ED Feehan Scholarships
North Battleford Hospital
Prairie Hospice Society
Restorative Action Program (RAP)
Red Cross
Sask Polytechnic Scholarships
Saskatoon Search & Rescue
School Computers in Guatemala
Joy’s Centre (Uganda)
Shelter Box
Sherbrooke Community Centre
St. Michael’s School Reading Program
Saskatoon United Way Summer Reading Program

Meewasin Rotary appreciates your donation.  Please help by:
• Donating online at www.CanadaHelps.org
   Search ‘Rowasin Foundation Inc., and the 
   amount of your donation.  Your income
   tax receipt will be returned online.

THANK YOU!
We invite you to enjoy your social distancing at home, knowing that you can

LOOK FORWARD TO LOBSTER & FUN DINING IN 2021.

• Writing a cheque payable to the Rowasin 
   Foundation Inc. sent to your Rotarian
   contact or c/o Meewasin Rotary Club,
   8B - 3110 8th St. E, Suite 425, Saskatoon
   SK  S7H 0W2.  Your income tax receipt will
   be returned by mail.


